Freedom of Information Act 2000 – water coolers
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:

1. Do you supply water coolers?
2. Do you supply water fountains?
3. Do you provide cups for use with water coolers? 
a. For employees 

b. For members of the public

4. Are they recyclable?
5. Are they single use recyclable plastic?
6. If they aren't recyclable plastic what are they made of?
7. How much do you pay for your cups?
8. Who supplies them?
9. How many cups do you use per year?
10. Do you provide water for Council Member meetings – if yes how do you facilitate this

Answer:

The Council have removed water coolers from all its Centrally Located Administration Buildings.

There are, however, places for public water, i.e. at Customer Services, Neighbourhood Services, Sports Centres and in one Housing area office.

These are requisitioned by local staff, and the responses from each of these service areas are in the attached file.

For Council Member meetings, we provide tap water in either re-usable plastic or glass jugs and glass tumblers.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


